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COVID-19 UPDATE 
February 9, 2023 

 
Dear Team Members of The Mather,  
 
While the risk levels in our region are declining for flu as well as COVID-19, those illnesses 
are still present, and we recommend that you continue to wear a face mask when you’re in 
a group, practice good hand sanitation, and stay home when you feel ill. These simple 
precautions can help keep you healthy! 
 
UPDATE ON COVID-19 IN OUR COMMUNITY: 
This update encompasses the period from January 25 through February 7. During those 
weeks, we learned that one resident in Independent Living and three Independent 
Living employees have tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
The Mather has interviewed the individuals to determine if they were in close contact with 
residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes), and 
notified any affected individuals. 
 
Take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
 
 
 


